
 

From the Pastor                                  December 11, 2022 

 

         We are looking forward to having the Nathan 

Sears family visiting with us tonight.  Bro. Nathan 

will share their burden as they prepare to go to 

Iceland as missionaries.  JOY TO THE WORLD 

and may we see people WON BY ONE as we continue our missions 

theme into 2023.  Please join us this evening at 6:00 and let’s give this 

precious family a warm FAITH welcome. 

 Remember, our FAITH PROMISE giving helps to support all 

of our mission outreaches for the upcoming year.  THANK YOU for 

being a part! 

  

Pastor needs to meet briefly with the ADVISORY 

BOARD in the choir room immediately                               

after the service tonight.   

 
A Christmas program - “What Will You Give Jesus?” - 

will be given as a gift to the church family at 6:00 P.M. 

on December 18th.  Pray for all who participate.                 

May we be reminded more and more of the                                  

REASON FOR THE SEASON. 

 
COMMUNION SERVICE:  Wednesday, December 21st 

This is a time to reflect inwardly and renew outwardly to 

sharing the message of JOY TO THE WORLD! 

 
MEN’S SOUL WINNING is scheduled for 10:00 A.M. 

this coming Saturday.  Let’s GO sharing the Good News! 

 
FOOD BOXES - Contact the church office if you know of 

families in need.  We appreciate Phyllis Coleman                         

overseeing this outreach. 

 
PLEASE remember in prayer all 

the members of our church                   

family who are sick. 

 
 

    

 

 



 

CHRISTMAS DAY...Our Christmas Day service 

will be at 11:00 A.M.  There will be no Sunday 

School or evening service.  We hope you have a 

very Merry Christmas with your family! 

 
Plan for a time of PRAISE through song on January 1st 

during the evening service. We would like for each group 

and individual that sings specials to be ready  with a               

favorite song.  The choir will be singing.  Let’s ring in the 

year with PRAISE and HONOR unto our wonderful Lord! 

 
PLAY PRACTICE… 

Adults and kids this afternoon at 5:00 

 

 

 

 
Join us on December 31st! 

NEW YEAR’S EVE prayer meeting  

at 6:00 for all who can attend 

 

 

Stewardship Report 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Tithes & Offerings…….$   4,619.14 
Faith Promise .................      753.54        
Other Missions ...............         18.00 
Parking Lot…  .................         50.00 
Miscellaneous  .................         44.00 
 
 
 

Total ................................$  5,484.68 
                                                          

Serving In The Nursery 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Sunday Morning: 
Barbara Brooks 

 
Sunday Evening: 
Judy Berryman 

 
Wednesday Evening: 

Melissa Marlowe 
 

 


